
 

 

The HOA Litter Angels will be holding an 

organization meeting on Wednesday, 

March 23rd at the Tellico Village Yacht Club 

(5th floor).  Annie LaCour, our Litter Angel 

Chair, has started a group on NextDoor for 

volunteers.  To learn more about joining 

and upcoming events, click HERE.   

The first clean-up is scheduled for 

Saturday, April 9th at 10:00am.  Volunteers 

will meet at Tugaloo Beach 

 

https://nextdoor.com/g/wtq8h57lc/?is=search_result&tracking_id=d7bea753-0c2c-4f60-bcf9-93004190fbc5

